
Candidate’s Statement for Instructional and Student Affairs Chair 2024-2025 

I hope to serve the Academic Senate by continuing to chair the Instruction and 

Student Affairs committee for the next academic year. ISA continues to work on 

policies that are very important to our university operations and student success. 

Being a part of that continues to inspire and motivate me to support our institution 

in this manner. I believe that my commitment to this critical university work is 

beneficial to a role such as the chair of ISA. In addition to my commitment to this work, 

I feel that I bring strong leadership skills to the role, as I have chaired both ISA and 

my department for many years. I would appreciate your support in selecting the next 

ISA chair.  

Thank you for your consideration,  

Laura Sullivan-Green 


